Mark Colombo

From: roy <roy@mayhugh.com>

Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 2:17 PM
To: Mark Colombo

Cc: Mark Denbo

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Assistance with STA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt,
please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.
Morning Mark,

| hope all is well.

On 6/30/21 | filed an STA seeking permission to continue operations at reduced power.

Station is KFLA-LD FCC ID# 28566

The File number of STA is 0000151295.

It was granted 7/20/21.

| recently installed a new GatesAir transmitter and the station is operating at full power once again.

I logged in to LMS today to notify the FCC of this but | was not able to find a form to complete to notify the FCC that
the station has resumed normal operations.

How do | notify the FCC that the station has returned to full power operations?
Thanks,
Roy Mayhugh

KFLA-LD
Los Angeles



